
Dear Patients and Guardians, 

We are reaching out to inform you of a recent recall involving Newmemo Children’s Ring Sets, which may 

pose a health risk to children. These sets have been found to contain lead levels exceeding federal 

safety standards and cadmium levels prohibited in children’s products.

Recall Details:

• Product: Newmemo Children’s Ring Sets

• Description: The sets contain 36 rings in various designs, packaged in a pink heart-shaped display 

case. A white label on the underside of the case includes “Newmemo” and “Amazon FNSKU 

X0034COQMP.”

• Sales Period: These were sold exclusively on Amazon from January 2022 through March 2024 for 

approximately $12.

What You Should Do:

• Stop Using the Rings: Please immediately remove the recalled rings from children’s access.

• Contact Newmemo for a Refund: You can request a full refund by reaching out to Newmemo 

directly. They will also ask you to dispose of the recalled jewelry and send a photo of the disposed 

product to cly2167@163.com.

• Testing for Exposure: We recommend considering testing for lead and cadmium exposure, 

especially if your child has used these products. 

Newmemo and Amazon are directly contacting all known purchasers of these ring sets. For further 

information regarding this recall, please visit the Consumer Product Safety Commission’s website.

If you have any questions or need additional resources regarding childhood lead exposure, we 

encourage you to visit www.pa.gov or contact the Department of Health at 1-877-PA-HEALTH.
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